M) THE INsTITUTE OF CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS OF INDIA

(Set up by an Act of Parliament)

10" June, 2022
To: All Academicians of Universities / Colleges / Institutes of India

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Invitation for providing inputs for proposed scheme of Education and Training of The
Institute of Chartered Accountants of India

L
The ICAI, being the second largest professional body of Chartered Accountants in the world, has
always been instrumental in enriching the Commerce education across the nation. Recently, the ICAI
has made a noteworthy contribution in critical review of the draft "Learning Outcomes based Curriculum
Framework (LOCF)" of UGC for their B-Com (General)/ B-Com (Hons.) courses.

Lately, the ICAI has been progressively working on the proposed scheme of education and training
which has been formulated considering the following:

« Significant aspects of National Education Policy, 2020 and

« Requirements under International Education Standards of International Federation of
Accountants (IFAC),

« Best practices of international accountancy bodies,

« Launch of international curriculum for reorienting the professional accountancy education.

The Ministry of Corporate Affairs has accorded its in-principle approval on the Draft Amendments in
the CA Regulations arising out of the Proposed Scheme of Education and Training for exposing the
Proposed Scheme of Education and Training for Public Comments.

Accordingly, the Institute (ICAI) is seeking valuable suggestions from all stakeholders on the
proposed scheme of education and training. Considering your rich experience in academics, you
are requested to provide us your valuable suggestions relating to the subjects included at different
levels, self-paced modules, manner of assessment and other aspects of proposed scheme of
education and training.

The detailed booklet about the scheme is available under the following link:

https://icainet-
my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/cret2022 icai infEQKXr7Vn1XhPvNAfgso2CqYB6BriyXSuWcCk-

Eqyj1J4vVkQ

You may send your suggestions in regard to the aforesaid proposed scheme at the following link:

https://boscret.icai.org/

Looking forward for your valuable suggestions.

Yours sincerely

(CA. Vandana D Nagpal)

Director, Board of Studies (A)
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